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NATIONAL COLLABORATING CENTRE FOR CANCER (NCC-C) 
 

Myeloma 
 

Seventh Guideline Development Group (GDG) meeting 
2nd & 3rd December 2014 

Board Room, NCC-C offices, Cardiff 
 

GROUP MEMBERSHIP & ACTION LIST 
 

GDG Members 
Curly Morris (CM) Monica Morris (MM) 
Guy Pratt (GP) Sam Ahmedzai (SA) 
Matthew Jenner (MJ) Nicola Montacute (NMo) 
Hamdi Sati (HS) Alan Chant (ACh) 
John Snowden (JS) Andrea Guy (AG) 
Nicola Mulholland (NM) Lesley Roberts (LR) 

NCC-C staff 

Angela Bennett (AB)  Elise Hasler (EH) 
Nathan Bromham (NB) Angharad Morgan (AM) 
Matthew Prettyjohns (MP) Andrew Champion (AC) (Day 1) 
James Hawkins (JH) Katrina Blears (KB) 
John Graham (JG) (Day 2) Mia Schmidt-Hansen (MSH) 
Victoria Titshall (VT)  

NICE staff 

Katie Perryman-Ford (KPF) (Day 1) Thomas Feist (TF) 

Expert advisor 

Max Gibbons (MG) (Agenda item 9)  

Apologies 

Matthew Streetly (MS) Jane Woodward (JW) 
Katie Perryman-Ford (KPF) (Day 2) Andrew Champion (Day 2) 
John Graham (Day 1)  

 
REPORTS OF DISCUSSIONS AT THE MEETING 
 
1. Introductions 
CM welcomed everyone to the 7th meeting of the Myeloma GDG.  

 
 

2. Declarations of Interest 
The following interest was declared prior to the meeting: 

 JS declared that he had received an honorarium from Sanofi for attending an 
advisory board on the mobilising agent plerixafor on 24th November 2014.  
This was classified as personal pecuniary non-specific meaning that JS  can 
declare and participate in discussion of all guideline topics as plerixafor is not 
being investigated by the guideline. 

 
The following declarations of interest were declared at the meeting: 
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 SA declared that he has met with Chugai, in his capacity as chair of the NCRI 
studies group, to discuss a potential study on weight loss in cancer. This was 
categorised as non personal pecuniary non-specific meaning that SA can 
participate in discussion on all topics as weight loss as a symptom is not 
being covered by the guideline and the research is not funded by the 
healthcare industry. 

 
The GDG were reminded that if they take on any new interests, these must be declared 
to the NCC-C as soon as they happen so that the necessary action can be taken.  

 
3. Discussions 

The GDG discussed the evidence and agreed the recommendations and LETR tables for 
topics D2, P and C1. 
 
The GDG reviewed the edited recommendations and LETR ststaments for topics A, K, M 
and Q. 
 
JH updated the GDG on work in the health economic model for the topic L3. 
 
Presentation was given by an expert advisor on topic L2. 
The GDG discussed and agreed the draft recommendations and LETR tables for topic  
L2. 

 
 
4. Close of meeting 

CM thanked the GDG for their input to the meeting, reminded them that the next meeting 
would be on Monday 26th January 2014, starting at 10.30 in the NICE offices, 
Manchester. 


